
Site Visit on the Yen Loan Project “Tourism Sector Development Project” 

 

 

On March 11, 2018, H.E. Mr. Hidenao YANAGI, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan visited the 

Jordan Museum which was built in the course of the Japanese Yen Loan project “Tourism 

Sector Development Project”, and he was briefed on the overview and future prospects of the 

museum. 

 H.E. Mr. Ihab Amarin, Director General explained that the museum has been functioned not 

only for exhibition but also for platform of the cultural activities and education and appreciated 

continuous Japanese support, such as Yen Loan and Technical Cooperation.  

 

 

  

 


